Dear Parent/Carer
 
Y1 visits to Madni Jamia Masjid.
 
Following on from our visits to the Salvation Army this week, all Year 1 children will be visiting Madni Jamia Masjid as part of our RE and WSFL learning about understanding different faiths and what it means to belong to a faith community. 
On our visit we will find out about the place of worship, and its importance to believers and the community.
We will be travelling in the school mini-buses and will be visiting during the morning.
The dates are as follows: 
Class 1.3: Monday June 13th
Class 1.1: Tuesday June 14th
Class 1.2: Monday June 20th 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please give travel consent below by Friday 10th June. There will be no charge for the trip.
 
 
Yours sincerely
 
Mrs Ellis-Barker, Mrs Khan and Mrs Moody
Year 1 Class teachers


I give permission for my child to attend the visit. 

